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Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Volkswagen Public Relations.  
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RECALL UPDATE:  Safety Recall 69Q9 /TAKATA Driver Frontal Airbag Inflator 

Special Reminder Notifications to High-Risk 2007-2008 MY Volkswagen Passat Owners 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 

 General Manager 

 Sales Managers 

 Service Manager 

 Parts Manager 

 Service Consultant 

 Warranty Administrator 

 Technicians 

Date: February 19, 2019 

Special Owner 
Notification for 

High-Risk Vehicles: 

 On February 11, 2019 Volkswagen sent a recall reminder postcard to owners of 
high-risk, 2007-2008 MY Volkswagen Passat vehicles. 

 The reminder postcard includes free home pickup & delivery and a two day 
loaner for owners who schedule this repair. Please ensure your dealership 
honors these requests. See the Safety Recall 69Q9 circular for claiming 
instructions for these services.   

 High-risk population mailing count: Approximately 5,300 

 A copy of the recall reminder postcard is attached to this communication.   

Parts Department:  PARTS ARE AVAILABLE.  

 Schedule owner repairs immediately.  

 Please email VWoAPartsSpecialists@vw.com with VIN if you do not have the 
proper part(s) in stock.  

 



                                                                                                              69Q9 Page 2 
of 2 

 
 

 


